

MEETING DATE: October 15

TIME: 10:30 a.m. - 1:30 p.m.

INTERNATIONAL PLASTIC MODELERS' SOCIETY

The October Meeting will feature a demonstration by Matt Hargreaves on "Silver Finishes"; (not to be confused with the demonstration by John Fraizer coming this Spring, a totally different method). Also the Show and Tell is fun and informative, so bring a model to work on during the meeting.

Schedule for October Meeting: Doors open at 10:30 a.m.

Doors open at 10:30 a.m. Business Meeting at 11:15 Matt's Demonstration at 11:30

Last Meeting: September's get-together was neat. We had lots of models in the contest, a number of interesting show and tells, and the usual B.S.

Here are the contest winners. (Notice that the boys from Bremerton took home most of the gold --- when are they going to raise those ferry rates? Ha. Ha.)

	CARS	DIORAMA	ARMOR
First Second Third	Chris Rohde d '66 Chevelle Chris Rohde	No Body Left! John Duffy OH S_T!*# John Duffy Ferrari Danny Best JUNIOR	M-8 Motor Carriage Wayne Snowdon Tow-Mutt Danny Best M-1 Abrams Danny Best
	MISCELLANEOUS	JUNIOR	WIERD (SCI-FI)
First Second Third	Colt 45 Terry Davis d "Private" - Vietnam GI 90mm figure - John Du	Creature Eating Ship Shawn Duffy ffy	Blader and Mercenary John Duffy Valkarie Terry Davis Defender Terry Davis
	AIRCRAFT 1/48th	AIRCRAFT 1/72nd	AIRCRAFT 1/144th
First	Terry Moore	HP 42 Matt Hargreaves	F-15 Ed Tinoco
Second	d SR - 71 John Gumbinger	Arado 234 Terry Moore	
Third		B26 Invader Terry Moore	

WE, (that's spelled --- 65 people) are going to host a <u>CanAm</u> in late February, 1984. Please see me to sign up for your share in the work! I will divulge the details during this meeting!

On May 12, 1984, the Salem and Portland groups are putting on a Recon 7 Contest at the Airport Hilton in Portland. We will release more details, as they become available.

The West Seattle Speedway & Hobby is hosting its annual contest which has two parts: The Auto, Truck and Motorcycle section is September 1 - November 15. The Aircraft, Armor and Ship section will be held early next Spring.

The Elections are coming in December and it's time for everybody to think of someone to nominate; even yourself, if you want. But to be fair, I don't think any previous officers should be nominated. We have alot of new blood in this club and there certainly are people qualified to do the job.

Personally, I have mostly enjoyed and, a little, hated this job --- at least I'm honest! But it's time for the next talented person to take over.

STEVE LEWIS